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From: soan < -
Sent: September 24, 2018 12:31 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Fwd: Bill 27

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Bill 27
Date:Mon, 24 Sep 2018 00:11:30 -0300
From:Joan [

To:Legc.office@novascotia.com

I am sending this email as I am very concerned that Bill 27, will not be
passed.

Protection of animals, who can not speak speak for themselves is long
over due.

No animal should be put thru surgery that Vets will not do themselves,
as it causes them pain and is just for cosmetic reasons.

Those that do, what a Vet will no longer do, with no surgical skills,
painkillers or medical equipment, to my mind are cruel and do not care

for the animals they hurt and may possibly be endangering their future health.
It seems that they are only concerned for the money they make.

I'm hoping that common sense and cool heads will prevail.

Sincerely yours Joan and Ivan MacLeod.





